
QUANTOCK MEDICAL CENTRE
FRIENDS & FAMILY TEST (FFT) - FEEDBACK February 2019
Thank you for your feedback to the practice, we had 17 responses (from our feedback forms on reception) in February from 837 attended appointments with a doctor or Nurse (2% response rate).
We asked how likely you were to recommend our surgery to your friends and family:

· 16 Patients said they were Extremely likely (89%)
· 1 Patient said Likely (11%)
· 0 Neither Likely or Unlikely (0%)
· 0 Patient said Extremely Unlikely (0%)

· 0 Don’t know (0%)
	We appreciate your comments and find them helpful to improve services for the future, unfortunately some issues around the building and layout may be a bit more difficult to resolve but we are always open to constructive suggestions. Thank you.
Comments Received from February were:
· My daughter goes to a surgery with 9 doctors who seem to change often, she never seems to see the same one twice running and is lucky to get an appointment in less than a week.  How lucky are we?!
· Excellent Service
· Always helpful, kind, knowledgeable, willing to listen.  I feel I can come in with anything. Respectful.
· Quick access.  Supportive of the local community.
· Just keep it up!  The way it is, is excellent.
· Very good all round performance in all departments.  Excellent medical advice and service.  Pharmacy 5*.
· Always polite/friendly.  Never not been able to get an appointment on the same day if I really need one.  Dr Klein is amazing at her job.
· Helpful & Friendly staff.
· I have never had to wait for an appointment.  We are so lucky to live here!
· Lovely reception staff, always helpful.
· This is a marvellous medical centre, always there to help you in any situation.  The doctors are brilliant and the staff amazing.  I wouldn’t want to go anywhere else.
· Friendly, helpful and kind.
· I think a very good service is provided.
Things we Could Improve on
· Very slow to answer the phone, sometimes after no answer from Dispensary.  We are very sorry to hear that you have had problems when calling us. Please be assured that if there is no answer it is because we are either dealing with patients who have come in to the practice or we are on another telephone line to patients or medical professionals.  We will get to your call but please be patient.  It may be frustrating when you call to let the phone carry on ringing, but please let it keep ringing, you will be in a queue system and we will get to you eventually.
This information will be shared with our patients through posters, in our newsletters and on our website, and discussed at our Patient Group Meetings quarterly.

	



